24 January 2001

Ms. Aija Abens

Latvian Foundation Inc.
219 St. Marks Road
Toronto, ON

M6S 2J1

Canada

Dear Ms. Abens:

Lauris Mikelsons has asked that | send you confirmation of his admission
to the University of Nebraska at Omaha. Mr. Mikelsons has been
accepted for graduate studies beginning on 27 August 2001. He will take
coursework through UNOmaha’s Aviation Institute in the College of Public
Affairs and Community Service.

We look forward to welcoming Mr. Mikelsons to our campus, and would
be most appreciative of any assistance you might provide to help defray
the cost of his education. Please contact me if you require additional
information.

erry Ellen Turner
Director

International Programs

aska-Lincoln Univer

University of Nebraska at Omana University of Nabraska Medical Center




